
 
  
Friday, April 8, 2022  
  

Congratulations to our United Way Bracket Challenge Winners!  First 
Place went to Mason Gentry in Fleet.  Second Place was Cathy Gardner in 
Streets.  Third Place went to – ME!!!!  What did we all have in common?  We 
believed in Kansas! (I am a KU graduate after all and pretty much pick them 
every year!) And congratulations (?) to Milissa Reierson in 
Communications for having the worst bracket in the competition. This was 
her first time doing a bracket, so we’ll maybe give her a break. I will make the 
payout to our winners next week. Thank you to all of the employees who 
played our first ever Bracket Challenge and for those of you who came out to 
Eastern Flank to enjoy lunch or bought raffle tickets.  Your support of United 
Way means so much to the community.  Rock Chalk Jayhawk! 

 
 

Recently, a young man from our community came to the 
Board of Mayor and Alderman meeting to speak, and in 
his speech he asked the Mayor for ice cream. So this 
week, the Mayor visited Winston’s second grade class 
at Johnson Elementary and had ice cream with the 
class. Below is a picture & a message from their teacher. 
Winston is the boy with brown hair standing in front of 
the Mayor. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
From the HR Department: It's not too late to enter the 
COF Walking Challenge.  Details are attached.  The 
challenge is for five weeks!  Attached is the entry form 
and some encouragement to up your game in your 
average steps per day!  Also Open Enrollment is 
around the corner Monday, May 16-Friday, June 
10.  Stay tuned for updates.   
 

 
Lieutenant-Paramedics Seth Frost, Dustin 
Anderson, and Shawn Donovan with Franklin Fire 
Department's Honor Guard posted the colors for last 
night's ⁦Nashville Sounds season opener! 

https://www.facebook.com/nashvillesounds/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZV1tLdXpzYQRIHibov-UtzSkDMdiekglFToI0mSD9AYQCfo-cfk64ClawG6ARKVTo35xIink4g5HUxzNFQhc0ziO6E1pvV4RRMRWppn4eUqHrVwP61FrqMzQMra5P5xYpPtKhRvmd9lAcDpeLP9N9zt&__tn__=kK*F


 
Thank you to those who helped with the wildfire task force 
in East Tennessee this past week.  All have returned 
home.  The City of Franklin, Brentwood Fire and Rescue, City 
of Spring Hill and City of Fairview all sent crews to respond to 
the fires in Sevier County. The group from Franklin Fire 
included Franklin Firefighters Capt. Matt Stout, Lt. Kirk 
McGee, and Firefighters Bradley Kamau, David Konstant, 
and James Ruffin. 

  
 
Mark your calendars! The Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event will be held on Saturday, 
April 30th at the Williamson County Administrative Complex (1320 West Main Street) from 8:00am - 
1:00pm. 
Learn more about it here: https://bit.ly/3jazK4V 
 

Here is a look at this week’s COVID numbers. 
 
Key Changes:  
 
Up       191 More positive cases day over day in the State of Tennessee (2,021,350 total positive cases) 
Up       94 More active cases day over day in the State of Tennessee (2,098 total active cases) 
Up        4 New deaths in Williamson County over the last week (399 total deaths) 
 

 

https://bit.ly/3jazK4V?fbclid=IwAR1gQwkC5WOK1d7A0cOWTJhda1aeKyXYvI2rtxUFTrTmW3Nc4buIryZzUN0


That’s about all, have a great weekend! 
Eric 
 
 

 
Website:  www.franklintn.gov 
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